
Dear Parents/Guardians,                 Newsletter – March 11 to 15, 2024 
 
I hope you all had a wonderful weekend.  The sun even popped out for part of the 
weekend.  Congratulations to the Ruth King Choir for their performance at the 
Friday night Junior Grizzly’s hockey game.  They were invited to sing “Oh Canada” 
at the beginning of the game.  Thank you, Mr. Siu for organizing this opportunity 
for the students who are participating this year in choir.  The choir also 
participated in a “Choir Festival” on Monday with a few other schools in the 
district.  Well done everyone 
 
 
 
 
Some of the Grizzly team members came out to the school 
on last Tuesday to read with our students and they also 
played a little hockey with some of our grade 5’s, 
kindergarten class and avid recess hockey players. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I would like to give a big shout out to our boys and girls basketball teams who 
represented Ruth King at the jamboree last week.  Thank you to our coaches this 
year, Mr. Stephenson and Mr. Wood, and also to Ms. Finnie for helping out when 
needed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


